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DECEMBER 20, 2016 - Bulletin
December is Disease Prevention & Treatment Month
So far this year, our Rotary has been a huge success thanks to our many
volunteers and contributions. Thank you and Happy New Year. 

 

Last Meeting - December 13, 2016
Paul and Andrea Schmitt brought an interesting speaker to talk about red
wine. David Cohen gave us great insight about Bordeaux blends and the wine
industry in the world.

  

 Rick Willeford & Andrea Schmitt                                          David Cohen of Grapevine Wine

This Week
December 20, 2016
Jim Rothermel will introduce Richard Delany to give an update on Old
Edwards.

Upcoming Programs

December 27 - No Meeting next week.

January 3 -  Rick Siegel has a program on Alzheimer's.

http://www.IsMyRotaryClub.org/ezbulletin/index.cfm?ezbulletinid=23413
http://www.highlandsrotary.org/ClubMembers.cfm
http://www.highlandsrotary.org/ClubMembers.cfm


Events   

Community Table
January 17, 2017

 

Birthdays

Tom Stribling
December 8

Thomas Craig
December 11

Chuck Cooper
December 16
Gary Warren
December 19
Stell Huie

December 23
Bob Kieltyka
December 25

Sue Blair
December 27

 Wedding Anniversaries

Wolfgang & Mindy Green
December 4

Steve & Elizabeth Perry
December 11

Rick & Helene Siegel
December 23

Mike & Susan Kaiser
December 29

Four Way Test

Is it the truth?

Is it fair to all concerned?

Does it build goodwill and
better friendships?

Will it be beneficial to all
concerned? 
 

Our Newest Members

David Jones transferred from Cashiers Valley

 
George Powell sponsored by Bill Futral                        Steve Chenoweth

sponsored Tyler Shook

2016 
Rotary Sponsors

 Platinum
Bryson's Food Store  
Ray & Diane McPhail

Old Edwards Inn & Spa
Wilson Gas 

Gold
Benjamin F. Edwards, The Dry Sink, First Citizens Bank 

Highlands Decorating Center, Mountain Fresh, Oxford Properties
Regions Bank, Wayah Insurance , Reeves Hardware 

Silver
Jack & Judy Brinson, Cashiers Printing

Country Club Properties, Kenton & Linda David
Entegra Bank, The Highland Hiker, Jane Jerry, Lupoli Construction

Meadows Mountain Realty, Pat Allen Realty
Stephen L. Lucas, CPA , The Summer House 

Bronze
Bear Mountain Outfitters, The Business Spot, Center for Plastic Surgery

DeWolf Architecture,  PLLC, Futral Construction, Kilwin's
Meritage Bistro, Nature Crisp, Ross Landscape Architecture, PLLC 

John Rymer, Paul Schmitt Architectural Design Studio PLLC, 
Summit Architecture, PA, Tate Landscaping Services, Inc., 
The Ugly Dog Pub, Wolfgang's Restaurant & Wine Bistro

Individual
Selwyn & Jane Chalker, Susie Deville, Wanda Drake, 

Bill & Linda Edwards, Brian Egler, Jodie & Caroline Cook, 
Zach & Peggy Claxton, Slocum & Lila Howland, 

Stell & Madaline Huie, Mary Adair Trumbly & Franklin Ingram, 
Linda Johnson, Mike & Susan Kaiser, Russell Marling, 

Christy Kelly & Jim Meiring, Ken Nicholson, Jim Oesterle, Marc Pittman, 
Frank & Ruthie Oliver, Rick & Marcie Reid, Jim & Midge Rothermel,

George & Marie Schmitt, Rick & Helene Siegel, Sarah & Wiley Sloan,
Pat & Sallie Taylor, Rick & Cindy Trevathan, Ron & Vickie Waller,

Gary & Peggy Warren, Rick & Sharon Willeford
 Media

The Highlander 
Highlands Newspaper
The Laurel Magazine 

WHLC FM 104.5

Printing courtesy of Summit Architecture, PA 


